
Warming and Brightening Lives of Area Residents! 
 Fueling Your Future…Naturally! 

Leave your home and call South Eastern Gas!
We’ll be out to make sure everything is safe.

Unsure of what to do?
Take a look at these tips.

SMELL, GO, and LET US KNOW!

Home Heating Assistance Program Notice 
 
The Indiana Energy Assistance Program moratorium ends March 15, 2021.  Review your 
account closely and budget accordingly to allow your account to be brought current prior to 
the March due date.  Any account that has received all pledged Energy Assistance Program 
funds and has an outstanding past-due balance, may be eligible for disconnection of service as 
of March 18, 2021. 
 
If you are concerned about being able to make the account current by the due date, contact the office to discuss 
possible payment options we may have available. 

How to identify a possible gas leak: If you smell a rotten egg or 
sulfur odor, you hear a blowing or hissing sound, or you see 
blowing dirt, it could be a gas leak. 
 
What to do: Leave your home and the area immediately.  Don’t 
use any electrical device such as a light switch, telephone, 
appliance or garage door opener.  Don’t try to find the gas leak 
yourself. 
 
Who to call: Go outside and use your cell phone or a neighbor’s 
phone and call South Eastern at (812)654-2444 and we will 
respond 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 

312 W Carr St 
PO Box 441 

Milan, IN 47031 
seingas.net 

P: (812)654-2444 
F: (812)654-3834 
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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT:  We are pleased to announce that effective January 1, 2021 South Eastern 
Indiana Natural Gas Co., Inc. became part of the Beynon family portfolio 
of companies, which includes several natural gas utilities.  Mr. Wortman 
of South Eastern Indiana Natural Gas Co., Inc. has been a board member 
of Ohio Valley Gas Corp. (OVG), a Beynon family-owned company, for 
fourteen years.  This change was made in the best interest of our customers 
and our dedicated employees. 
 
The Wortman and Beynon families share a dedication to provide safe and 
reliable natural gas service to 
customers, and in being good 
stewards within the 

communities served.  Ira D. Beynon, founded OVG to be about people and 
relationships, and this belief is being carried on by the third generation of the 
Beynon family. 
 
South Eastern Indiana Natural Gas Co., Inc. remains the natural gas provider for 
you, our customer.  The Milan office remains operating and committed to serving 
our customers and communities. 
 
This is an exciting time and we look forward to maintaining the trust customers 
and businesses have in South Eastern Indiana Natural Gas Co., Inc. as we continue providing excellent service and grow in 
the communities we serve. 

Beynon Family

Wortman Family


